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Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerlink 
 
 
 
To:  The California Public Utilities Commission 
From:  Nancy Bidlack 
Re:  SDG&E proposal 
Date: 31 March 2008 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I live in Lexington, Virginia, and have very fond memories of visiting beautiful Anza-Borrego 
Desert State Park. The park is home to wildflowers, palm groves, bighorn sheep, and glorious 
views.  I was alarmed to learn that SDG&E power company is seeking to put tall, high-wattage 
towers right through the middle of the park.  The proposed Sunrise Powerlink line would slice 
through Tamarisk Grove and Grapevine Canyon, marring the incomparable beauty of this 
pristine environment. 
 
I also understand that the power company could take advantage of alternative routes for the 
power line, such as the Highway 8 corridor, rather than defacing State Park land.  I strongly urge 
the Public Utilities Commission to protect the gem that is Anza-Borrego Desert State Park so 
that future generations may enjoy its unspoiled beauty. 
 
Thank you for considering my comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nancy Bidlack 
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